
COUNCIL – 25 May 2004 
 

Item 5 

 

5.1 

 
QUESTIONS BY MEMBERS 
 
The Proper Officer reports that, pursuant to Council Procedure Rule 11.2, the 
following question of the Leader of the Council has been received from 
Councillor R A Oatham: 
 
“Following the recent purchase by a developer of the former Park School site and the 
commencement of demolition can you please inform Members of the last possible 
start date for the building of the new sports centre in order to ensure completion to 
meet this Council's promise to have the centre open by the end of 2005 and what 
can be done to bring this forward?" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Fowler 
 

Head of Administrative and Member Services 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Background Papers: 
 
Question received. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact John Bostock on:- 
 
Tel:-  Ext: 3900 
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk 
 
 
 


